

Staff Report

For City Council Meeting - 03/06/2019

Subject - Officers Report - Police Chief Bowman, police vehicle replacement

Synopsis: Police Chief Bowman would like to address the council regarding the replacement of a police vehicle. At the time of this report cost information was not available to send to the council. Chief Bowman will have documents at the meeting.

Recommendation: None

Legal Analysis: None

Financial Analysis: Currently we have \$69,030 in the police car reserve fund and anticipate adding another \$15,000 at the end of June 2019.

Respectfully submitted,

Chad